
COMMUNITY & GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES

Monday, August 13, 2018 - 6:00 p.m.

Present: Chairperson Don Berk, Joe Frederick, Noni West, and Ben Bell.  Also present were
Borough Manager John Davis and Council Member Tim Brennan.

The Minutes of the July 9, 2018 meeting were approved.

The Committee continued to discuss an idea to install crosswalks painted in a rainbow design,
which was tabled at the July meeting.  Ben began by recommending a working group or task force
be established to explore ways to meaningfully mark pride month.  Don and Tim continued to
express a preference for a permanent installation of some sort.  The Committee agreed that a
permanent installation could be part of any task force recommendation.  The Committee next
discussed the size and makeup of the task force.  The goal is to have a slate of task force members
and a mission statement for the task force in place for the August meeting of Borough Council.

Under New Business, Joe Frederick requested that Council consider a proclamation condemning
family separation at the border.  A draft is to be available for consideration at the September
meeting.

Adjourned:   7:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

John Davis
Borough Manager
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